
STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

RS28493 / H0203

Idaho has been experiencing a school bus driver shortage for several years. The pandemic has exacerbated the
problem. This legislation would simply add qualified school bus drivers to the list of retirees that are collecting
benefits from PERSI and are allowed to come back into the public workforce without affecting their retirement
benefits.

FISCAL NOTE
There will be no impact to the general fund.

Contact:
Representative Ron Mendive
(208) 332-1000

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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